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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Just wanted to let you know we a serious problem on Pindimar rd Pindimar. 

The speed limit is up tp 100km per hour in some places and the road is not maintained to accomodate 
such speeds. 

The road is not wide enough and full of potholes which damages vehicles. 

We have had 2 deaths on this road in the past few years & several serious MVA’s resulting in spinal 
injuries. 

Please consider lowering the speed limit. 

Thanks so much, look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Margarete Lethorn 


